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CRITICAL ENERGY WORKS NEED TO CONTINUE 

During these unprecedented times of uncertainty, energy networks want customers to know they are doing 

everything they can to keep the power on, gas flowing and the energy system safe and reliable. 

There is a need to continue critical maintenance to protect lives, prevent damage to properties and keep the 

power on for the future.  

Referred to as a planned outage, this critical preventive maintenance is needed to ensure customers continue to 

receive a reliable supply of energy. It means that the supply of electricity or gas will sometimes be temporarily 

interrupted so the work can be done safely and efficiently. 

Today, Energy Networks Australia has released a video explaining why this critical maintenance is undertaken. 

Energy Networks Australia CEO, Andrew Dillon, said networks recognised planned outages caused 

inconvenience, particularly given the current crisis, but the work that was being undertaken was absolutely 

essential to ensure a safe and secure energy system. 

“We understand many customers are working from home during this unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic, 

however, to ensure you are able to continue to have power for weeks to come, critical maintenance must 

continue,” Mr Dillon said. 

“It is likely that restrictions relating to COVID-19 will continue for several months. Networks are doing everything 

they can to minimise disruption while these urgent works are undertaken. 

“For some critical work, power will be disrupted for a few hours. This is designed to avoid potentially 

catastrophic faults that could cause long term outages and put customer safety at risk. 

“Please respect the crews performing these works, they are doing so to protect you and your families and ensure 

the safe and reliable supply of energy.” 

Mr Dillon said energy networks were taking steps to minimise disruptions and ensure critical infrastructure, such 

as hospitals, have secure supplies. 

“We ask for your patience as networks continue to carry out critical works,” Mr Dillon said. 

For a web version of this media release, click here.  

ENDS 

Media Contact: Michael Lewis, (03) 9103 0405, mlewis@energynetworks.com.au  

Energy Networks Australia is the national industry body representing Australia’s electricity transmission and 
distribution and gas distribution networks. Our members provide more than 16 million electricity and gas 
connections to almost every home and business across Australia. 

» Right click the gradient overlay and ‘Send to 

Back’ 

» Use ‘Image Change button’ on the Quick Access 

Toolbar to change the image (this will keep the 

exact sizing). 

»  

» Change the image to ‘Greyscale’ under ‘Picture 

Format tab’ → ‘Colour’ → ‘Recolour’ 

» ‘Send (image) to back’ 

» Close header 

http://www.energynetworks.com.au/
mailto:info@energynetworks.com.au
https://www.energynetworks.com.au/miscellaneous/why-we-need-to-continue-critical-works/
https://www.energynetworks.com.au/news/media-releases/2020-media-releases/critical-energy-works-need-to-continue/
mailto:mlewis@energynetworks.com.au

